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Up coming events…. 

Breakfast Club –starts next week 

 

Thursday Canteen closed opens week 2! 

Wed 27 Apr First day Term 2 for students 

Thur 28 Apr School Photo Day 

Tue 3 May Cross Country 

Thur 5 May Mother’s Day Breakfast 

 Tree Planting Day 

Fri 6 May Mother’s Day Stall & raffle draw 

Tue 10-Fri 20 NAPLAN testing for Yrs 3 & 5 

Wed 11 May P&C Meeting 3.30pm 

 

Dear Parents and carers,  

Hope you had a lovely holiday and enjoyed the 

good weather and sunshine.  

 

In Week 4 we will have a Personal Learning 

Plan meeting with all our parents. We are 

hoping that you can come in for breakfast in 

Week 4, Thursday, 19 May. Meet with your 

child’s teacher and have breakfast. We would 

like every child to have a literacy, numeracy and 

cultural goal. Aunty Kizzy will assist with 

cultural goals. We would like all parents to feel 

welcome and comfortable coming into the 

school. 

 

School Photos 

School photos will be taken this Thursday, 28 

April. Please ensure your child/ren are in full 

school uniform. A sibling photo envelope is 

available from the office. 

 

NAPLAN 

NAPLAN Assessment will be during the period 

of Tuesday, 10 May to Friday, 20 May for Year 

3 and Year 5 students. All equipment will be 

provided. 

Mother’s Day 

Mother’s Day is Sunday, 8 May, Week 2 and 

we will have a Mother’s Day Breakfast on 

Thursday, 5 May. All mothers, carers and 

grandmothers are welcome to attend. We will 

love to see you here! Also, the Mother’s Day 

stall and raffle draw will be on Friday, 6 May. 

Please send your child with some money to buy 

that special gift. 

 

Cross Country 

Our new date for the Cross Country is Tuesday, 

3 May at 9,45 am at Mogo Public School. 

Parents are welcome to attend.  

 

COVID 

Things that haven’t changed with COVID 

Guidelines  

1. If a child or staff member has tested 

positive, they must isolate for 7 days and can 

leave isolation after 7 days only if they are 

symptom-free. They do not need to test before 

returning to school. 

2. All positive COVID test results must 

continue to be reported to Service NSW and the 

school 

Things that have changed with COVID 

Guidelines 

Staff and students who are close contacts and 

have no symptoms are allowed to continue to 

attend school if they follow guidelines agreed 

with NSW Health. 

1. Students and staff must undertake daily 

RAT tests. 

2. Students and Staff who are close contacts 

should wear masks at school where practical. 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/stay-safe/testing/register-positive-rat-test-result
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3. Contact the school to notify your 

child/family member is a close contact. 

Additional RATs will be dispatched to schools 

from Tuesday, 26 April to support staff and 

families to comply with daily testing 

requirements for close contacts before returning 

to school. 

 

Ms Lynn Dallas 

Teaching Principal 

 

Hello from Marida 

Looking forward to a busy Term 2. Hope 

everyone has had a restful break! Please 

ensure you pack vegetables or fruit for 

fruit break, water bottle, hat and a 

healthy lunch box. Home reading will 

commence in week 2. Thank you for your 

support! 

Leyla Taylor 

 

Bilima  

We welcome everyone back and hope you 

have all had a restful break. We look 

forward to many exciting aspects to our 

learning in Bilima this term, with a 

continued attention on reading and 

writing every single day. Our focus this 

term is Superheroes and Villains. We will 

be learning about the Australian author 

Ahn Do and our class novel will be his 

Ninja Kid series. We look forward to 

learning, discovering, and finding the 

Superheroes within every one of us! 

Catrina Niddrie  

 
A huge thank you to Matt Grey, Store Manager, of 

Coles Batemans Bay for the fantastic donation of 

Easter eggs to our Easter raffle and festivities. 

Thank you also to Jenny Turnbull for organising. 

Much appreciated.  

Waagura 

I hope everyone had a restful break and 

spent time relaxing with family. 

The students had a great last week of 

Term 1 with the Easter eggstravaganza 

decorating their eggs and building a 

contraption to stop an egg cracking if 

dropped from a height. There were some 

very well planned and constructed 

devices. Thank you to our class students 

who were able to make it to the ANZAC 

parade, it was great to see you there! 

Andrew Craft 

 

PERMISSION NOTES 

Each year we need to update our Permission notes. 

Please check your child’s bag, for the following 

notes: 

Photos/Child Protection/Local Area permission 

Scripture class attendance 

Yr 5 & 6 Hoodies & Yr6 Shirts 

Cross Country 

Katungul Aboriginal Otitis Media & Eye Health 

Program consent 

Please complete the forms and return them to the 

office ASAP. 

Thank you. 
 

CANTEEN 

Canteen is closed this Thursday. Opens week 2.  
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P&C NEWS 

A huge thank you to all who brought tickets, donated 

gifts to our Easter Raffle. Over $900 was raised and 

we had 53 prizes! The first four winners were: 

1st Tayla N 

2nd Isabelle G 

3rd Azaylia H 

4th Sonia B 
 

Our Mother’s Day stall & raffle draw will be next 

week, Friday, 6 May. There are some wonderful gift 

packs; 4x with dressing gown, jewellery, hand 

cream, candles; 4x pamper packs of soap, body 

cream, shampoo & conditioner with hand towel & 

face washer and lots of other goodies. Please return 

raffle tickets the day before. Students can be 

purchase gifts ranging from $1.00- $5.00. Thank 

you to our school patron, Sallianne for arranging all 

these fabulous gifts. 

 

The next P&C meeting is Wednesday, 11 May at 

3.30pm in the staffroom. All welcome. 

 

We are in desperate need of a Secretary. Tasks 

include taking the minutes of the meeting and typing 

them up & dealing with any correspondence. If you 

feel you could do this job please come along to our 

next meeting on 11 May. Thank you. 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

• Mogo Aboriginal Preschool. Ph: 4411 8453 

for enrolment details.  

• Mogo SUPA Club, 3rd Tuesday of the month 

at Boomerang Meeting Place 3.30-5.30pm 

• AFL Auskick starting Thursday 28 April, 

Hanging Rock Oval 
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Easter Hat Parade, 2022 

A big thank you to the parents and staff that assisted the children’s preparation of the Easter 

hats! Especially those families with three and/or four children. A thank you to Chris McCaul 

and Kizzy Nye who were our judges on the day and organised the Easter raffle. The Easter 

raffle was a big success and made $900 for the P&C. A special thank you to Mrs Niddrie’s 

mother and friends who made wonderful Easter bunnies and chicken animals for the raffle. 
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Quilt donation by the Avalon Quilters, 2022 

Our school patron, Sallianne McClelland, organised for the kind donation of many 

magnificently stitched quilts by the Avalon Quilters to be kindly donated to each child and 

member of staff of Mogo Public School. Each quilt is a piece of art and has been stitched 

with love. The quilts provide love and comfort to all the students after the fires and the 

floods. The students were able to pick the quilt that they loved best. 
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Attendance excursion to Mogo Wildlife Park.  

All children who had 90% attendance for Term 1 were given a surprise reward of an 

excursion to Mogo Wildlife Park. As part of our School Improvement Plan our school target 

is to have 70% of all students reaching 90% attendance. We had 42% reach this target. A big 

congratulations to those students and their parents for reaching this goal!!! We are all proud 

of you! Mogo Wildlife Park donated 3 student tickets and food to feed the zoo animals. A big 

thank you to Mogo Wildlife Park. Another surprise will be planned for Term 2. 

 

     

     

         

    

    
 

 


